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MEMORANDUM

TO:                
Jacksonville City Council Members                     
FROM:

Council Member Ron Salem


At-Large, Group 2
SUBJECT:
Ascertaining Relationships with JEA
In late 2019, prior to the December 16th hearing on the JEA PUP, I had numerous meetings with Sherry Hall, Nancy Kilgo and others to obtain documents. I had one meeting with Melissa Dykes in late 2019 or early 2020 after her appointment as interim CEO. I also had several discussions with JEA Board Members in December of 2019 in preparation for the December 16th hearing. I also had several meetings with the Board chair and other board members after the hearing. I have attended every public meeting regarding the selling of JEA or the creation of the PUP during this time period. I have no business relationship with JEA. No member of my family has a business relationship with JEA. There may have been other meetings that I cannot recall at this time.
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